
 
 
 

Entertainment Exchange 
2020 Coronavirus Event Deferment Policy 

 
The world is grappling with an issue of enormous scale and human impact, and our hearts go 
out to all who have been affected by the outbreak of coronavirus (COVID-19).  
 
At Entertainment Exchange, we believe it is our role and responsibility during this time to 
prioritize the health and well-being of our customers as well as the performers who work for us. 
We are issuing this policy today in support of both groups. 
 
At Entertainment Exchange, our performers operate completely in the “Gig Economy” and each 
performer is a seasoned professional for whom this work is their entire career’s endeavor. At 
the same time, we recognize that concern may cause our clients to want to postpone their 
events until such time as the effects of this coronavirus are better understood and people begin 
to feel better about gathering in large groups. Today, we are issuing a policy allowing our clients 
to postpone their event, subject to availability, without the fear of having to pay the balance of 
their contract as per the terms. 
 
Clients who have contracted for an Entertainment Exchange artist for an event to be held in 
2020 may postpone their event(s) for up to six months, or until the end of 2020, whichever date 
is sooner, to a mutually agreeable date, without the risk of the requirement to pay for the 
balance on a contract. This allowance will help corporate and wedding clients to move their 
event and also help new clients to know that they can move their event should the need arise. 
This postponement will require a formal amendment to existing contracts, and any deferment 
must be exercised within 30 days before the event date. Any client interested in exploring such 
a deferment should contact the Entertainment Exchange at 301-986-4640 for guidance 
regarding their event. 
 
 


